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Addendum April 2024 

National Centre of Indigenous Excellence (NCIE) Ltd 

Services and Operations Divestment – Expression of 

Interest 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Opening date: 2nd April 

Closing date and time: 5pm (AEST) 19th April 

Administrating entity: Indigenous Land and Sea Corporation (ILSC)  

Enquiries: If you have any questions, contact the ILSC by email: 

NCIELtd_EOI@Ilsc.gov.au  

Questions should be sent no later than 5pm (AEST) on 12th April 

Opportunity type: Expression of Interest (EOI) for the divestment of the National 

Centre of Indigenous Excellence (NCIE) Limited. 
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Purpose of this document 

The purpose of this document is to outline the changes to the EOI guidelines distributed on the 2nd April 2024. All 

changes provided in this document are final and applicants will need to ensure they have read and understood the 

addendum prior to applying for the EOI. 

It should be noted that the below changes will not impact the timelines for the EOI. Applicants will still be required to 

register their interest by the 12th April at 5pm (AEST) by emailing NCIELtd_EOI@Ilsc.gov.au. Following registration, 

the ILSC will share a copy of the application form which will need to completed and returned to same email address  

by Friday the 19th April 5pm (AEST). 

The changes 

Where the section 2.1 – eligibility criteria previously stated: 

If you are an Indigenous company or organisation, be registered under the Office of the Registrar for Indigenous 

Corporations (ORIC) or demonstrate compliance under the corporations (Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander) Act 

(CATSI Act) – see ORIC rule book for further details Rule book | Office of the Registrar of Indigenous Corporations 

(oric.gov.au); 

This has been changed to reflect the following: 

If you are an Indigenous company or organisation registered, or currently going through the registration 

process, under the Office of the Registrar for Indigenous Corporations (ORIC), or demonstrate compliance under 

the corporations (Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander) Act (CATSI Act) –see ORIC rule book for further details Rule 

book | Office of the Registrar of Indigenous Corporations (oric.gov.au); 

Important information 

Applicants who are currently going through registration with ORIC will be required to provide proof or confirmation as 

part of their response. This should be provided as an additional attachment (either a word doc or pdf) and should not 

exceed 10mb in size. 

Contact us 

If you need further guidance around the EOI process or if you are unable to submit an EOI via email, 

NCIELtd_EOI@Ilsc.gov.au  or call 08 8100 7100 
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